
December 1, 2020
Dear Girl Scout Family,

Effective tomorrow, New Mexico will transition to a tiered county-by-county
COVID-19 system that enables counties to ease restrictions as the spread of the
virus is successfully slowed in local communities per the most recent New Mexico
Public Health Order.

Under this new tiered system, our Albuquerque Girl Scouts of New Mexico
Trails office and La Tienda will re-open with limited capacity and staff on
Wednesday, December 2nd. Most of our staff will continue to work remotely, and
we strongly encourage our members to stay home, communicate virtually, and
arrange for any needed materials to be mailed or pre-ordered and picked up at La
Tienda or the front desk to help mitigate potential spread.  While we work out a
plan for contactless or curbside delivery of program materials or orders from La
Tienda, we hope that you’ll use our Staff Directory to reach GSNMT personnel
who can help with your questions.

Per the New Mexico Department of Health Public Health Order and the nearly
statewide "red" status, gatherings of five or more individuals are prohibited. While
we miss getting together with Girl Scout friends and families as much as you do,
we must require that all in-person Girl Scouts activities remain suspended at this
time.

We are all in this together and we cannot thank you enough for your patience and
understanding as we continue to prioritize the health and safety of all girls,
volunteers and staff during this difficult time.

http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=320569f612cc086ea9ac0a674bd718a786755474081b2dfeea4712fb25bc86bfdd1eae224c76929606ce72583ac8a971186572e18fb459fc
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=320569f612cc086ea3146506b7b3b64a3c3e558366349b681c1a8540886077696b49e110b47d1f294e09ee1b3d4a1475

